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Islamic Relief USA 
P.O. Box 22250 

Alexandria, VA 22304 
 

Dear Friends, 

Ramadan Mubarak! I am honored to share a message of friendship in the 2022 Annual Ramadan 

Tribute for Islamic Relief USA. May this month be one full of reflections, blessings, and peace 
for our Muslim family, friends, and neighbors.  

While we have faced many challenges over the last few years, I have been moved by how our 
communities have come together and support each other. Islamic Relief USA was part of this 
effort in New Jersey’s 8th District through their community service events and Ramadan food 
box distributions. Witnessing such love for our neighbors and a dedication to helping others 

during such an uncertain time was uplifting. I am very grateful for their continuing work to 
improve the lives of others. 

I hope this year allows families and friends to gather safely to mark their resiliency and the 
sacrifices that have been made. On behalf of New Jersey’s 8th District, Ramadan Mubarak!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Albio Sires 
Member of Congress 

 


